
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 Sponsors for September, November and December are needed for Childreach.  The donation sheet is 

available on the back table.  Please support this important ministry.   
 Please remember that there are no flowers on the altar during Lent.  If you would like to place a Vigil 

Light dedication, please complete the flower donation form on the table at the back of the church.   
 Mission plate donations will go to FINCA, a non-profit organization that provides microfinance loans to 

persons who do not have access to banks and their services.  
 There will be a Lenten Book Study on Wednesdays during Lent at Bethlehem Lutheran Church at 6:00 pm.  

The book study will start with a light soup and bread supper.  For more information, please speak with Chris 
in the office.   

 You’re invited to a Birthday Celebration!  Tamsin Lucey and Susan Grant are turning 60 and would like 
to celebrate their big day with the parish family!  Date: Saturday March 3; Time: 5:00 pm arrive, 5:30 pm 
traditional Irish/English dinner served; RSVP by Monday Feb 26 (an Evite will be coming soon!).  In lieu of 
gifts please make a donation to the Holy Trinity Building Fund (checks payable to Holy Trinity, Building 
fund in the memo.) 

 Bishop Douglas Fisher to visit with Holy Trinity Church on  March 11!  Please plan on celebrating with 
Bishop Doug as he comes to spend the day with the Parish family.  We look forward to his sharing the 
insights gleaned from his leadership in the larger Church and through community witness.  Let us welcome 
him with Godly affection! 
 

 

 

 

Each Wednesday Evening   

February 21 - March 21 @ 6:00 - 7:30 pm 
New Hope UCC & Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

345 Main Street, Sturbridge MA 01566 
 

 

Join us as we take a look at the book Half Truths by Adam Hamilton  (Book not required)  

Join Adam Hamilton in exploring popular sayings that miss the point. They are simple phrases: "God helps 
those who help themselves," "Love the sinner, hate the sin," and others. They sound Christian - like something 
you might find in the Bible. We’ve all heard these words. Maybe we’ve said them. They capture some element 
of truth, yet they miss the point in important ways. Discover the whole truth by comparing common Christian 

clichés with the wisdom found in Scripture.  - Christianbook.com 

 
This program jointly sponsored by the congregations of  

New Hope UCC, Bethlehem Lutheran, & Holy Trinity Episcopal 
*SOUP, DESSERT AND BREAD VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
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